
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
            

    Friday 12th September 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are excited to share an update on the preparations for your child’s iPad to be used at home. 
 
Right now, our team is working hard to make sure that all the filtering and monitoring systems are set up and 
running smoothly. This is a really important step, as it means we can be confident that every device will be safe 
and secure when your child takes it home. 
 
Alongside this, pupils have been learning about online safety and how to use their iPad responsibly. These 
conversations are helping them to build the awareness and skills they’ll need to make the most of their device 
both in and out of school. 
 
Next week, you will receive an Acceptable Use Policy and Parental Agreement. These need to be read, signed, 
and returned before an iPad can be sent home. 
 
Once everything is in place and the agreements have been collected, we will be ready to start sending iPads 
home with pupils, a big step forward in this exciting project! 
 
If you have not yet signed your child up to the scheme allowing them to bring the iPad home and would like to do 
so, please email Mrs Whitehall via r.whitehall@i2e.org.uk and she will send you the relevant link to the portal. 
 
Thank you so much for your patience and support as we complete these final preparations. We can’t wait to see 
the positive impact these devices will have on your child’s learning journey at school and at home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Grattage 
Executive Headteacher 
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